
Umpires’ Pre-season Meeting
Tuesday 11th April 2023
1930 - 2100
Oxford Football Partnership 
Marsh Lane 
Marston 
Oxford 
OX3 0NQ

This meeting will provide:
• A review of changes to Cherwell Cricket League Playing conditions
• An overview of Law changes introduced by MCC in October 2022
• An explanation of requirements of umpires reporting for the new season
• A chance to meet and question the new Umpires’ Appointments Secretary
• Team cards to be collected if required
• And meet colleagues, both new and old, before the new season
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